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Comments: I am commenting on the Colville Forest Management Plan Revision.  I do extensive road bicycle

riding and mountain biking in the area in addition to other recreational activities.  

 

I support the preferred alternative P as long as provisions are made to remove the Abercrombie Mountain and

Silver Creek trails from wilderness designation.  These are crucial links in mountain biking terrain in the area and

will be sorely missed. 

 

Similarly, proposed Bald/Snow/White wilderness designation substantially changes the Kettle crest riding

experience. Instead, that area should be included in the SIA to preserve that access and experience.

 

With these changes, I support alternative P. Thank you.


